Dear Faith Family,

This will be a brief update to report on October income!

For those who tithe regularly on their income, we are extremely thankful. Not only are you returning to God's what is His portion, but you are actively demonstrating your faith in God that He will follow through on His promises in providing for all your needs (see Malachi 3). Your faithfulness in this is worship in action!

Regular income this month was \$52,000, but an additional \$22,000 came in from regular tithers who either had extra income or distributed monies from investments, bringing our total income to \$74,202.01.

These "one-off" tithes do happen occasionally throughout the year, but for these to happen now is a bit extraordinary as we are in the beginning stages of budget planning for the next fiscal year.

As things stand now, we will be looking to trim \$50k in expenditures next year unless we are able to equal last year's giving. Our budget for this current year is \$750k, and at current giving we are projecting income of \$696,000.

Please pray with us that we can finish the fiscal year (March 31) in a strong financial position.

As always, our hope is in Jesus, and in Him alone.

Thank you for your worship through your tithes and offerings!

Respectfully,

Ron Alexander